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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR
EDUCATION, SPORT AND CULTURE

BY DEPUTY S.S.P.A. POWER OF ST. BRELADE
 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 13th MARCH 2007
 

Question
 
Would the Minister consider whether the new operator of the amphibious service to Elizabeth Castle should pay
compensation to the Jersey Heritage Trust in view of the proposed closure of Elizabeth Castle and the non-
availability of the Hydra Terra amphibious vehicles from the 1st April 2007 through to the 31st May 2007?
 
Answer
 
The contract entered into between the Jersey Heritage Trust and the new operator of the amphibious service to
Elizabeth Castle includes provision for compensation in the event that the operator should fail to fulfil his
obligations.  If those obligations are not fulfilled, it will be for the Jersey Heritage Trust to determine whether to
enforce such a provision, taking into account all relevant circumstances including the implications of any
alternative interim arrangements made to facilitate access to the Castle.
 
 
 


